Policy Statements – Real Estate Signs

Issue: Real Estate Signs
What the Sacramento Association of REALTORS® Says:

Real Estate signs are an indispensable tool in marketing a property.  These signs allow an agent to effectively market a property, and serve as an important directional aid when conducting an open house.  Despite this, the Sacramento Association of REALTORS® believes it is important that local jurisdictions are able to make reasonable time, place, and manner restrictions on signs.  Keeping open house signs out of the public right of way, and not allowing an overabundance of signs that are not removed after use is important to maintaining an attractive community.

Background:

Time, place, and manner restrictions are important to keep communities vibrant.  Keeping open house signs out of the public right of way is an important safety issue.  To direct people to an open house deep within a subdivision, it can sometimes take seven or more signs.  So long as these signs are only up a few hours for the duration of the open house, are placed on private property with owner permission,  and out of the public right of way, the Sacramento Association of REALTORS® believes they need to remain legal.  Appropriately advertising a property for sale significantly helps to speed up the sale, keeping homes occupied which helps to dissuade blight. 
